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Nelson City Council

te kaunihera o whakatt o Service Request: 1939559
e Incommg correspondence: A2003403

PO Box 645 Nelson 7040
P 03 546 0200
F 03 546 0239

31 July 2018

stephanie.vincent@ncc.govt.nz
www.nelsoncitycouncil.co.nz

R Leveson

Via FYIl.org.nz

Dear Mr or Ms Leveson

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST FOR PUBLIC LIBRARY STAFF NUMBERS
AND NUMBER PAID LESS THAN $20.55 PER HOUR

I refer to your official information request dated 30 June 2018 for:

- the number of people employed in your public library service.
- the number of people employed in your public library service being
paid less than $20.55 per hour

The information you requested follows.

- As at 31 July 2018, Nelson City Council employs 44 people within its
public library service.

- Fourteen of those employees are at present paid less than $20.55 an
hour. However Nelson City Council is currently working through its
annual remuneration review process, following which pay increases
will be back-dated to Monday 2 July 2018. Once that process is
complete we expect that no employees will be paid less than $20.55
an hour.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman
of this response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me on
stephanie.vincent@ncc.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

VAN

Stephanie Vincent
Manager People & Capability
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